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REPORT ON POLLUTION 0F TUE GREAT LAKES

Mr. Mitchell Sharp, the Secretary of State for
External Affaira, tabled in the flouse of Commcins on
January 14 the "final" report of the International
joint Comnmission (IJC) on pollution of Lake Erie,
Lake Ontario and the international section of the
Saint Lawrence River. The document was released
the same day in Washington by the United States
Government.

Mir. Sharp atated that the report was the result
of six yeara of work by the Commission, which had
begun after a request in 1964 (repeated in 1969) to
the IJC by the Canadian and U.S. Governments for an
enquiry into the extent, causes and locations of
pollution in these waters.

Mr. Sharp>. statement to the flouse follow.s:
.The breadth and scope of this report shatters

ail precedents. It deals with the mout extensive water
pollution study umdertaken anywhere to date. The
report provides guidelines that can be an inspiration
to the peoples of Canada and the United States in the
critical period ahead to deal with the Great Lakes
pollution problemn. It provides a basis for the con-
crete action that le now already under way with the
assistance of the interim reports that the Commission
has made to the two Governments over the period of
the entire study.

In this report the IJC states that:
(1) The waters are being seriously polluted on both

§dti'pt of the hantnrv tn the detriment of bath

grams and of measures and scheduIes to achieve
them. The report recommends that the Commission be
given the authority, responsibility and means for
co-ordinating and ensuring the necessary murveillance
and monitoring of water quality and of the effective-
ness of pollution-abatement programa. It further
recommends that the reference of October 1964 be
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